

St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage." Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Lori Hodder Principal www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

"We can do hard things."

April 11, 2024

Dear St. Stanislaus Kostka Families,

Tonight is a big night for our second-grade students! Please keep them all in your prayers as they receive their First Penance and Reconciliation tonight. May God bless them and be in their hearts!

Important dates coming up:

- April. 18 7th Grade Snack Sale
- April 19 April Showers of Money Raffle tickets are due
- April 21 Children's Mass 9:00 AM
- April 23 Mathnasium Family Night
- April 26 \$3.00 Tie-Dye dress down day
 Planetarium Assembly Grades PreK-8

Spring uniform has begun, but students always have the option of wearing the winter uniform. Please be mindful of the length of the white socks, they should cover the ankle and be visible outside of the sneaker. I also ask that parents check the handbook regarding hair length for boys. It should be above the collar and eyebrows, and faux hawks are not permitted. Thank you in advance for your cooperation.

Last month we had our first Children's Mass and it was beautiful! Our student choir sang and the readings were done by both school and CCD students. A form will be going home asking for more student participation for the next Mass which will be on **April 21**. May God continue to bless you and your families!

Warmest Regards,

Lori Hodder Principal